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A RECOMMENDATION 

-TO- 
IMPLEMENT BETTER COURSE PLANNING SOFTWARE IN SELF SERVICE CAROLINA 

 
WHEREAS, in 2023, Self Service Carolina included the “Schedule Planner” software which made 
the course registration process easier for students by allowing for the creation and customization of 
potential course schedules; and 

 
WHEREAS, in 2024, this software was removed from Self Service Carolina; and 

 
WHEREAS, now students rely on the same “Plan Ahead” software that the University of 
Tennessee- Knoxville utilizes, which is less comprehensive and does not provide advanced course 
filtering and planning functionality. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, 

 
BE IT RECOMMENDED by the 117th Student Senate 

  
THAT, the previous “Schedule Planner” software or a similar software be implemented in place of 
“Plan Ahead” to help students create and customize their course schedules. 
 
BE IT FURTHER RECOMMENDED that upon passage copies are to be sent to the Board of  
Trustees; Dr. Michael Amiridis, University President; Dr. Donna Arnett, Provost;  J. Rex Tolliver, 
Esq., Vice President for Student Affairs and Academic Support; Dr. Marc Shook, Dean of Students, 
Deputy Title IX Director, and Interim Associate Vice President of Student Life; Courtney Tkacs, 
Student Body President; and The Daily Gamecock. 
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Maura Grace Hamilton, Speaker of the Student Senate  Date 
 

 


